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WELCOME BACK! 

It is wonderful to have all children back at 
school and what a great week it has been! 

We would like to thank parents for their 
understanding and support throughout this term.  
Although it hasn’t been easy living in times of 
uncertainty, it was amazing to see our pupils 
and parents remaining positive whilst adapting 
to home learning.  

 

 

MOTIVATIONAL QUOTE OF THE WEEK! 
 
“Even the wisest mind has something 
yet to learn.” – George Santayana 
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICES: 
 
Dinner Menus are sent on ParentMail for 
completion by 12 noon Friday for the following 
week’s choices.  We offer a hot meal every day 
and there is also an option of a jacket potato or 
sandwich. Please remember that we need a 
week’s notice to change to a school dinner or 
packed lunch and children can’t mix between 
the two.  Any feedback on the menu please 
contact the school office. 

Breakfast and After School Club is running every 
day from 7am until 5pm. Please note that the 
cut-off date to ensure your child has a place for 
breakfast club is the day before at 12 noon, 
whereas after school club is the same day at 12 
noon. 

 
 

How to stay in contact with us and keep 
informed on what’s going on in school:  

School office: 01946 820320 

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 

Via or Facebook page or our website                
www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch 

  

Friday 19th March – Saint Joseph’s Day 

To celebrate Saint Joseph’s Day, we are asking our 
pupils to come in non-uniform, dressed in 
something red. We will honour the Patron Saint 
of Sicily by wearing red. We will also be hosting 
an Italian themed dessert menu open to everyone 
across the school! Pupils will be able to pick their 
choice of dessert on Friday 19th March in school.  

 

British Science Week 

Our children have thoroughly enjoyed 
celebrating British Science Week in school this 

week, taking parts in all sorts of weird and 
wacky experiments. We will be featured on 

page 3 of The Evening News and Star next week 
so look out for that!  

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

NURSERY: Joseph Hewer  

RECEPTION: Elliott Wilson 

YEAR 1: Henry Waugh 

YEAR 2: Lillia O’Reilly 

YEAR 3: Harry McCrickard 

YEAR 4: Zoe Ogu 

YEAR 5: Lucy Simpson 

YEAR 6: Ty Farrer 
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